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 Reacting to the verdict of Ruchika Giroltra case Dr. Girija 

Vyas, Chairperson, National Commission for Women said she is 

happy with the verdict; NCW has taken the initiative to 

recommend to the concerned authorities including Government of 

India and Government of Haryana to take appropriate legal steps to 

investigate the matter as per rules.  The faith in the judiciary is 

once again reinforced. 

 


